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From: sandly ([
Sent: April 14, 2022 2:50 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

**¥ EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce

jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

| am writing concerning proposed tax on property owned by people who live outside of Canada | am 2 Canadian
citizen living in the US | have a small cottage in Nova Scotia on land which has been in my family for approximately
200 years | feel this is a huge burden to anyone living on a fixed income | have been going to this property for 79
years and hope to continue this practice and not be forced to sell | would appreciate that situations like mine would
be taken into consideration before passing this bill Thank you, Sandra Munroe





